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I am really honoured and feel very privileged to function as the 

Principal of St. Joseph’s Residential School Sriperumbudur 

Chennai. Let me take this opportunity to thank the Management, DFT group of insti-

tutions for giving me the opportunity to serve the community here in. 
      We, at St. Joseph’s Residential School Sriperumbudur Chennai, provide suffi-

cient opportunities to each student to understand and discover themselves and to 

face and overcome challenges presented to them to make school life fulfilling and 

complete. We take pride in helping them grow and develop into sensitive and respon-

sible well-rounded personalities of the next generation. 

 

       Our life is a journey. We learn and experience something new every day. We not 

only impart in-depth knowledge of a particular subject but at the same time also en-

sure competent and constant growth of the students. Problems exist in everyone's life 

but we frequently remind the students not to be afraid of failure but strive hard to 

achieve success for excellence and good leadership. It is possible when we build up 

good leadership. It is possible when we build up good attitude and conduct. We also 

learn to become disciplined to see things in proper perspective. There are ups and 

downs in life and we need to accept the challenges and win it at all costs. Physical 

work and games enable the students to cope up to be fit and healthy persons. If you 

work hard then goals are achieved easily. Consequently, our struggles will vanish 

within no time and our achievement will be remembered. 

 

       Teamwork is the hallmark of SJRS - Sriperumbudur Chennai. I appreciate the 

efforts put in by our wonderful team of students, teachers and the unstinting support 

of the Management for making this a truly successful monthly News Letter for all of 

us. In this pursuit of excellence, I appreciate our parent fraternity for supporting the 

school in every aspect. 

 

       Looking forward to another rewarding a new month news letter as our students 

journey towards making and taking their places in the world. I hope and pray stu-

dents of our school will scale great heights and keep the SJRS - flag flying high wher-

ever they tread. 
 



Food Festival  



Food Festival  Games 





    Throw ball team 
participated in a    
Tournament at   
Ambattur 



seminar on Art of Parenting for the parents  









 

 







                 At Vels academy  pallavaram 







EDUCATIONNAL PICNIC 

Field trip - Birla Planetarium,Adaiyar, Chennai. 








